
 

Electronic Payment (ePayment) Coming Soon in India 

   

Customer Advisory # MUM/2022-2023/349 

   

                                                                                                    27th December 2022                    

 
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Thank you for your continued support and choosing Ocean Network Express (“ONE”) to cater to your 
needs. 

We are pleased to announce that an electronic payment option will be available soon on January 
3rd, 2023 for all of your bookings with ONE. 

With ePayment, we aim to provide an easy, paperless digital billing solution to provide more flexibility 
and options for our customers - it's a fast and reliable way to make your freight and surcharge 
payments online anytime, anywhere.         

The ePayment portal will be available soon via ONE India’s website under the “ePayment” tab. If you 
have any questions, please contact your local finance or sales representative and we will be happy to 
assist.                   
              

ONE would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continual support and for trusting your 

valuable business to ONE.                         

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative or 

Customer Service desk for additional information.          

                  

For, Ocean Network Express(India) Private Ltd.     
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